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TOWN OF NEWBURGH 

PLANNING BOARD 
TECHNICAL REVIEW COMMENTS 

 
PROJECT:    317 NORTH PLANK ROAD SITE PLAN 
PROJECT NO.:   18-23 
PROJECT LOCATION:  SECTION 35, BLOCK 3, LOT 6 & 7 
REVIEW DATE:   12 JULY 2019 
MEETING DATE:   18 JULY 2019 
PROJECT REPRESENTATIVE:  HUDSON LAND DESIGN 
 
 

1. The applicants have received variances from the Town of Newburgh for front yard and side 
yard setback. 
 

2. The Applicants have requested to continue to utilize the existing well to serve the office 
building.  Project is located in the water district.  Any waiver for this requirement should be 
sought through Jim Osborne, the Town Engineers office.  County Health Department 
regulations require a new connection to potable water supply when it is available. 
 

3. NYSDOT comments must be received.  Circulation for Notice of Intent for Lead Agency should 
be undertaken as NYSDOT is an involved agency. 
 

4. County Planning referral is required. 
 

5. Notes pertaining to the requirement to submit an As-Built plan and Certification for the 
subsurface sanitary sewer disposal system must be added to the plans.  Subsurface sewage 
disposal Note #3 identifies a pump chamber while one is not identified on the plans. 
 

6. Show separation between well and septic system if well is allowed to remain. 
 

7. NYSDOT access drive details do not depict curbing.  Curbing is proposed along two sides of 
the parking lot. 
 

8. Credit for parking spaces in front of existing garage appears to be taken, access to the garage 
should be identified on the plans. 
 

9. Parking Note #3 should be evaluated as it appears that nine (9) parking spaces, including one 
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accessible space are proposed in the new parking lot. 
 

10. Landscaping plan identifies the placement of eight(8) Arborvitae along the frontage and nine 
American Holly.  Planning Board should evaluate the use of the Arborvitae along the roadway 
frontage. 
 

11. The Applicants are proposing a pea gravel diaghram to provide for run-off treatment from the 
nine (9) space parking lot proposed.  
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
McGoey, Hauser and Edsall 
Consulting Engineers, D.P.C. 
 
_________________________  
Patrick J. Hines 
Principal 
PJH/kbw  




















